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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear University of Ottawa Journal of Medicine, 
Our manuscript “Choosing Wisely: Resource Stewardship Education in Canadian Medical Schools” is attached for consideration of publication in the University of Ottawa Journal of Medicine.


Resource Stewardship is a critical concept in today’s healthcare for both the patients and the system. This news article is written in order to raise awareness for the need of resource stewardship education, including associated test costs and its impact on the healthcare system. The initiatives which are currently taking place at the University of Ottawa are also discussed. Currently, there is little formal teaching on this topic in medical schools across Canada and studies have shown that residents do not feel knowledgeable about the subject. Research has shown that education programs addressing the issue have significant benefit by reducing unnecessary testing. Recently, Choosing Wisely Canada has launched several campaigns targeting physicians, medical students, and patients to engage these key stakeholders in conversation about resource stewardship. It is the goal that with the ongoing initiatives, future clinicians will be accustomed with the choosing wisely principles and will naturally implement patient safety and value-based health care into daily practice. 

All of the co-authors have reviewed the final version of the manuscript and participated in the study substantially. This manuscript is original and has not been submitted elsewhere for publication. There are no conflicts of interest to disclose for the authors. 

Yours sincerely, 
Anastasiya Muntyanu
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